FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE = MARCH 13, 2020

IMPORTANT: Communigue regarding COVID-19 - Battle River
Canine Association

in light of the recent public heath restrictions recommended by
the Alberta Gowernment to cancel all events with more than 50
altendess that imvolees international participants, critical
infrastructure 1aff cenlors, or other R Rh-rﬂh populations OR
events that have mare than 250 attendees, the Battle River Canine Association has made the
difficult decision to CANCEL aur Spring All-Breed Dog show scheduled for March 27 - 29, 2020

We are In the process of contacting the Canadian Kennel Club to figure out what our next steps
will be. We will be sending out another communique once we have had a chance to collect all
relevant information and what this cancellation means for you

wWe ask that you please give us time to figure these next steps. We can appréciate thal this wil
have an impact on you, and we will do our best to get more information to you as soon as

passible

We thank you for your patience and understanding




